
THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back to the new
academic year! I hope that you
and your family had a good
summer and made the most of
the fine weather?!

The children have settled in really
well and we have welcomed
several new children and families
to the school. We have been
thrilled to see how well the new
reception classes, Sunbeams and
Rainbows, have managed their
first few days! 

We also have a lovely addition of
new teachers and support staff to
our brilliant team – I hope you that
you will make them all welcome
and feel part of our smashing
community.

EYFS -Friday 16th
September 9am in
the hall 
Year 3- Tuesday
13th September 
Year 1 - Wednesday
14th September 
Year 2- Thursday
15th September 
Year 5- Friday 16th
September 
Year 4- Monday
19th September 
Year 6- Wednesday
21st September 

Meet the teacher:
2.45pm in the
classrooms (except for
EYFS): 

School photographs:
20th and 21st October

Last day of this half
term: Friday 21st
October at 3.15pm

THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 9th September 2022
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All of the children looked super smart and tidy in their
uniforms – lovely to see! Please avoid extreme haircuts
and razor patterns as stated in our uniform policy. This
can be found in our prospectus on the school website –

thank you.



For the last 3 days, the children have been getting to
know their class teacher and coming together to create

a piece of artwork which will become their class
‘Progress Postcard’. This will be sent to you later in the

year to celebrate your child’s achievements. If your child
does come home with any paint on their clothes, please

soak in cold water and not hot or boiling water (the
heat fixes the paint to the sweatshirt).

 
Next week, we are hosting ‘Meet the Teacher’

workshops after school. Please read further down the
newsletter for the dates for your child/ren. At the

workshop, you will have a chance to get to know the
teacher a little better and they will share the
expectations and themes for the year ahead.
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We are taking a different approach to our Diamond Time
this year. We will be awarding children with raffle tickets for

being excellent role models. These will then be entered into a
draw at the end of each half term for each class.  The more

tickets, the greater the chance of winning a prize! 5 tickets will
be pulled for a lucky dip. In addition, rather than our usual
weekly Diamond Time, children will work towards a special

celebration event at the end of every half term. For this
reason, we will not be finishing early on the last day of any
half term or term, we will be staying open until 3:15pm. As

part of our sanctions, children can still lose Diamond Time at
the end of the half term in 10 minute chunks – we hope that
this will be rare and that only a small amount, if any, is lost.



We are really excited to launch our new activity clubs -

information further down the newsletter. We have a brilliant
offer and hope that every child can access something. Clubs
will start the week beginning 19th September. Please return
the club permission slip asap to your class teacher to avoid

disappointment. We will be operating a first come, first
served booking system.



Have a super weekend and take care, Mrs May
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Clubs
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We are delighted to be able to invite all children from Y1-Y6
to an activities club this term! There is still time to return your

club form. Here is a reminder of the clubs available! 



Thank you to all of our staff who are kindly giving up their
own time to run a club.
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We are deeply saddened at the news of
the passing of Queen Elizabeth II.



Rest in peace, Your Majesty.
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Gorsedh Kernow Awards
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Mrs May and Miss Reed were invited to the Gorsedh Kernow
awards. These are given to people who are promoting

Cornish culture in the commuity. Treloweth School won a
children's award for Cornish Music. This was awarded for our
current Year 6's contribution of 'Cornwall My Home' sung in

Cornish for The One Show.



Well done everyone!
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